NOTICE OF THE MEETING OF THE
CLEARWATER UNDERGROUND WATER
CONSERVATION DISTRICT

Notice is hereby given that the Clearwater UWCD (CUWCD) Board of Directors, as members of

the ASR Coalition, will attend a briefing on Tuesday, September 29, 2020 beginning at 10:00
a.m. at the Clearwater Underground Water Conservation District, 700 Kennedy Court, Belton,

Texas for the purpose of:

1. Attending a briefing of the Aquifer Storage and Recovery Coalition.

In accordance with safety concerns related to COVID19 at this event, social distancing will occur,
face masks are required if social distancing cannot be attained and will be live streamed virtually
by the coalition partners. Those unable to attend in person can join via personal computer, tablet

or smartphone.

This is not a regular board of directors meeting or work session. This notice is being posted
in the event that a quorum of the District Board is in attendance at the event. In such event,
the meeting will be a public meeting under Chapter 551, Government Code. No action will

be taken by the Board members on behalf of the District at the event.

This public meeting is available to all persons regardless of disability. If you require special assistance to attend the

meeting, please call 254-933-0120 at least 24 hours in advance if accommodation is needed.

Leland Gersbach, Board President
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Dirk Aaron, General Manager

Dated the _ 24" day of _September 2020
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